
 

2025 Term Dates 

 

Term 1 

29 Jan—11 April 

 

 

BOT Meeting 

Date                        

18 March 

                

Goal Setting            

Interviews          

25 February 

 

Small Schools 

Athletic Sports  - 

Kawarau School 

27 February 

 

Teacher  Only 

Day 

21 March               

(No School) 

 

Otago                        

Anniversary Day 

24 March              

(No School) 

 

 

 

School News    
Term 1 Issue 3 
25 February 2025 
 
 
Welcome 

Last week we welcomed two new students to Glenorchy School.         
Aidan has come from the Philippines to join the Senior Room, and 

Capu has joined the Junior Room. It’s great to have you both here.  
 
Goal Setting Interviews 

We are looking forward to meeting with you all tonight at the Goal 
Setting Interviews. Please arrive on time and keep to your  allocated 

time slot so that these run smoothly for everyone.  
 
Small Schools Athletic Sports 

Our Year 5 - Year 8 students will be attending the Small Schools 
Athletic Sports at Kawarau School on Thursday 27 February. Kelly 

has made the transport arrangements directly with parents so          
everyone should be aware of who they are travelling with.                           
We recommend leaving Glenorchy by 8:15am so that you arrive in 

plenty of time for the briefing at 9:25am. Please remember to pack 
plenty of lunch and snacks, a water bottle, school sunhat and                  
appropriate clothing and footwear for the day. The students will be 

issued school sports uniform today to take home.  Please make sure 
you wash them before returning them to school. 

 
Board of Trustees News 
At the February meeting, the Board received Lee Hiestand’s                      

resignation due to family reasons and her planned departure from 
the area. Lee will remain on the Board for the next two meetings.        

After this, you will hear more about the process for electing a new 
member to the Board. We would like to thank Lee for her                            
contribution to Glenorchy School and wish her and her family well 

for the future. 
 
 
Student of the Week: 

 

Paula, Kelly, Michelle, Clair, Hayley and Gorettie 





Volunteer with us! 
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